




 

 1. 

 

Statement by management 
 
 
 
The management has today presented and approved the collection Statements of International Rescue 
Committee for the period Nov 16, 2018 - Sep 30th, 2020. 
 
The Collection Statements are presented in accordance with the Danish Financial Statements Act and in 
accordance with notice (announcement) no. 820 dated 27 June 2014 regarding collection etc. 
 
In our opinion the accounting policies applied are appropriate, thus ensuring that the Collection 
Statement gives a true and fair view of the International Rescue Committee assets and liabilities, 
financial position and results. 
 
The Collection Statement are submitted for adoption by the Management. 
 
In our opinion, management’s review includes a fair review of the matters dealt with in the 
management’s review. 
 
New York, 22 December 2020 
 
 
 
 
 

               Rick Estridge   
 
 
 
 
 
  









 

 5. 

Company Details  
 
 
 
Community International Rescue Committee  

122 East 42nd Street 
New York, NY 10168-1289 
 
 
Town: New York 
Financial year: Nov 16 2018 – Sep 30th.2020 

 
 
Management Rick Estridge 
 
 
Audit  Crowe  

State Authorized Public Accountant 
Rygårds Allé 104 
2900 Hellerup 

 
  










